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INFORMATION SERVICES
UNIVERSITY OF MONTANA

MISSOULA, MONTANA 59801

Phone (406) 243-2522
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SUMMER INSTITUTE PLANNED 
AT UNIVERSITY FOR LIBRARIANS

MISSOULA--

A summer institute for public school librarians and other librarians serving young 

adults will be conducted at the University of Montana during the 1968 Summer Session.

The institute will be from June 24-Aug. 9 on the Missoula campus. The program is 

supported by funds made available through the Higher Education Act of 1965.

Included in the institute will be intensive work in young adult literature, reference 

services and library development. Applications are invited from librarians in Montana, 

Wyoming and Idaho who have job commitments for the coming year and who serve young adults 

in libraries with programs concerning improvement of library services.

Mrs. Margaret Edwards, formerly of the Enoch Pratt Free Library of Baltimore, will 

be the specialist conducting the Young Adult Literature Program. Donald Wright, librarian 

at the Evanston, 111., Public Library, will direct the Reference Services Program.

Participants will be eligible to receive either graduate or undergraduate credit, 

depending on previous preparation. Those selected for the institute will receive $75 

per week stipend allowance and an additional $15 for each dependent.

The institute will be directed by Lawrence W. Hodges, associate professor of education 

at UM. Inquiries and requests for application forms should be directed to him immediately 

to insure consideration for institute admission.
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